
3/4/78 

Dear Paul, 

This ocppy came through today, via FEB Hg and without the attachments. 

I have net been paying too much attention to these things, not reading them 
earefuily. 

So I now see it was not until 2/5/69. 

But I gave you the Garrison pie chart right after the first tuesday after the 
first “ondy in November 1968 ~- right after the election. 

Maybe my letter was later, though. 

If all the Garrison stuff went through Gemberling's hands he must have had a 
time of it! 

Sincerely,


